
Dear Fellow Parishioners, 

Our pre-registration process for Religious Education continues, and we have registered 
82 children thus far. Twenty-five (25) of the children registered will be enrolled in 
classes for First Reconciliation and First Holy Communion.  

We are still evaluating whether classes will be offered on Sunday and will let you know 
when we get more children registered. If you have friends who have not yet registered 
their children, please encourage them to do so now. We need to know any children will 
be enrolled to order textbooks, enlist the correct number of catechists and reserve the 
correct amount of space for the classes. 

We also continue to encourage you to enroll your children in grades 3 through 8. These 
formative years, between the sacraments of First Holy Communion and Confirmation, 
are a critical time for children to learn more about their faith. In studying mathematics, 
children can’t move from arithmetic to advanced calculus without many years of study in 
between. The same goes with their faith. Ongoing formation is essential for children to 
learn and practice their faith. Please allow CTK RE to be your partner in the faith 
formation of your children. We are here to serve and support you in your efforts to raise 
your children in the faith.    

Finally, we continue to ask all parents to consider becoming catechists. There is no 
better way to better learn your faith than teaching it. Your example of engagement by 
teaching the faith will also be a great witness of your faith to your children. 

Thank you again for allowing CTK RE the opportunity to serve you and your children.  

 

Deacon John    


